
School Improvement Network: 
    Leading Change at the District Level 

SST3 is hosting a watch party for the OLAC webinar  

featuring Dr. Cathy Lassiter from 9-11:30 AM. After Dr. 
Lassiter finishes her session at 11:00 AM, participants 
will extend their learning for an additional 30 minutes to 
engage in reflective dialogue about instructional leader-
ship. A continental breakfast and light snack will be  

provided. Additionally, anyone (in Cuyahoga County) 
who joins us for the watch party and reflection session 
will receive a complimentary copy of Dr. Lassiter's  

newest book, How Leadership Works: A Playbook for 
Instructional Leaders. Please join us in-person at the ESC 
of Northeast Ohio or via Zoom. 

Dr. Cathy Lassiter, author of How Leadership Works: A 
Playbook for Instructional Leaders, and former 35-year 
public school teacher, principal, and central office  
administrator, is an international consultant and  
significant contributor to OLAC resources. Join her for an 
interactive session about having courageous  
conversations in all areas of leadership in education. 
Learn new ideas on how to create shared and  
distributive leadership and how to begin next school 
year with a courageous, collaborative plan of  
successful and engaged school improvement. She will 
also share more about her new book. 

Time:  9:00 a.m.—11:30 a.m.  

Contact Hours:  1.5 hours 

Registration: Registration for in-person 

and virtual attendance is completed by 

clicking the link below. You will be 

asked during the registration process if 

you plan to attend the in-person event. 

 https://tinyurl.com/SINDistrict5622Z  

For assistance with registration  
contact: Theresa Richardson at  
216-446-3818 or  
theresa.richardson@escneo.org 
(A link to a form to provide book  
mailing instructions will be provided at 
the end of the meeting.) 

 

 

 

 

SST3 is hosting a  

Watch Party to view the OLAC livestream of : 

Continuing the Courageous Conversations Needed in  
Educational Leadership 

Presented by Dr. Cathy Lassiter 
Friday, May 6, 2022 

.This event was supported in whole or in part by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, (Award H027A210111 CFDA 84.027A, awarded to the Ohio Department of Education). The 
opinions expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the policy or position of the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, and no official endorsement by the Department should be inferred. 

“We do not learn from experience. 
We learn from reflecting  

on experience." — 
                                         John Dewey 

https://tinyurl.com/SINDistrict5622Z

